Agenda Item No. 7

Appendix 4

Dear Addressee
Wyre Forest District Draft Revised Statement of Community Involvement – Consultation

The Statement of Community Involvement (SCI) sets out how the District Council will consult people on the development of planning policy and the determination of planning applications.  The Council is required to produce an SCI under the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended) and adopted its first SCI in May 2006. Following changes to the legislation governing the preparation of Local Plans and the introduction of Neighbourhood Planning, the SCI was reviewed in 2013 and partially updated in 2020 as a result of the Coronovirus pandemic. It is now being fully reviewed to reflect the increased use of online consultation tools.

This letter is to notify consultation bodies and other stakeholders that the Council is undertaking consultation on its Draft Revised SCI between 19 February and 2nd  April 2024 and that we are inviting representations on its content.  A copy of the Draft Revised SCI is available on the District Council’s website at: www.wyreforestdc.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-e-petitions/.
Please submit any comments by e-mail to planning.policy@wyreforestdc.gov.uk. All representations must be received by 5.00pm on Tuesday 2nd April 2024.  All representations will be fully considered with a view to including them within the Revised SCI where appropriate.  It is anticipated that the  Revised SCI will be adopted by July 2024.
Yours faithfully 

Planning Policy Team
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